
 

Checks made payable to:  Dearborn PTA Council. All donations are tax deductible 38-2231177 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sponsor,  

 

The PTA Council Annual Back to School Picnic is the annual celebration of PTA leaders, 

members, parents, teachers and students return to school. The PTA Council hosts this 

picnic with no cost to guests to help them kick off the school year with a celebration. 

During the picnic we provide lunch, games, bounce houses, raffles and a 700 backpack 

give away.  This is only our fourth picnic, but the event has become so popular that we 

need sponsors to help us accommodate our guests. The first event attracted 300 guests, 

our second event attracted 600 and our third event served 1100 guests! As you may 

already know PTA is a national organization, we have hundreds of thousands of 

members. In Dearborn alone we have 3000+ members; we take great pride in parent 

involvement here and work closely with administration to provide the best education for 

our students.  We fundraise to provide great experiences and opportunities to our 

students, but we are mainly advocates for our students and their families and teachers at a 

local, state and national level.  We would love to see your organization as one of our 

sponsors at our picnic this year. Please see the attached sponsorship form below. Being a 

sponsor of our event will be a great opportunity to introduce our hundreds of guests to 

your service to our community. Thank you for your support.  

 

Sincerely,  

Nofila Haidar, President  

Dearborn PTA Council  

18700 Audette 

Dearborn MI, 48124  

313-443-7443  


